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Date: 2020-03-27

To Whom This May Concern,

My name is Sara Clewemar and I’'m proud to offer my strongest recommendation of Gen
Matsui.

| had the privilege to work with Mr Matsui only for a few months, but during this time he
showed impressive skills in graphic design and final art. He has also been a highly
appreciated and fun colleague, and a very polite, hardworking, detail oriented, structured,
mindful and reliable designer and member of the team. He fulfilled all his given tasks with
great results and on time. The tasks mainly consisted of designing labels and gift boxes.

Due to unforeseen circumstances and financial implications of Covid 19, we are now very
regretted to inform that we need to lay off the newest employees, including Gen. This has
nothing to do with his performance or skills, we would very much like to keep him on the
team if we could.

I’'m certain Gen Matui will be a great asset to your team with his talent, his skills and
personality.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you should require any further information.
Best,

Sara Clewemar

Head of Agency at Happy Socks

+46 70 496 05 91
sara.clewemar@happysocks.com



